
ATTENTION BROTHER CLAMPERS!
Due to present Town, City, County, State & Federal Mandates.

We regret to inform you, that we are CANCELLING
ALL GENERAL MEETINGS

ALL GREYBEARDS MEETINGS
(including April 11th)

SPRING CLAMPOUT
(April 30th-May 3rd)

GRAND COUNCIL

 EVERYTHING IN THE FORSEEABLE FUTURE, 
TO JUNE HAS BEEN CANCELLED!

STAY TUNED FOR FURTHER UPDATES

Western Days Children's Rodeo Has Also Been Cancelled
 

As news unfolds about the current events we will attempt to
keep everyone updated as quickly as humanly possible.

These are trying times for us all.

"Stay Safe" -John Z.
You can always find this and other information in the Calendar section of the Billy Holcomb

Website
https://www.billyholcomb.com/events/
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